
 
 

-Memorandum- 
 

Finance Department 

P. O. Box 591, Seguin, Texas 78156-0591 

Phone (830) 401-2450  Fax (830) 401-2499 

 

Date:  September 22, 2021 
 

To:  Seguin City Council 
                           Steve Parker, City Manager 
 
From:  Kathy I. Wood, Grants Administrator 
 
Subject: Re-submission of Approved Resolution to contain Steve Parker’s 

name as Authorized Official 
 

 
The Office of the Attorney General (OAG) solicited applications for the FY22 Victim 
Coordinator and Liaison Grant (VCLG). 
 
The Police Department submitted a two-year grant application in response to this solicitation 
with an approved Resolution from City Council dated April 6, 2021.  The OAG has requested 
that the name of the City Manager, Steve Parker, be included in the Resolution as the 
Authorized Official.  The Resolution presented to City Council today, contains the name of 
Steve Parker as the Authorized Official. 
 

Staff requests approval of this revised Resolution. 


